
Request for Feedback on Civil Rights Policy 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to uphold civil rights and 

ensure equitable practices within our organization, we are in the process of reviewing our current 

civil rights policy. 

Your insights and experiences are invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate your 

feedback on the following aspects: 

• Clarity and understanding of the policy 

• Effectiveness in addressing civil rights issues 

• Areas for improvement or additional considerations 

We kindly ask you to share your thoughts by [specific date], as your input will play a critical role 

in shaping our policies. 

Thank you for your time and contribution to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


